
Extension Lecture on 'Use of Bioenzime’ 

 

An Extension  lecture organized on 26 August 2022 by water Conservation Cell under SAP (Swachhta 

Action Plan) in collaboration of EBSB Club for creating awareness among students that how we can save 

water by taking small steps in our daily life. This lecture was given by Assistant professor Renu Gupta of 

Education department . She provided wonderful knowledge  to the students that how they can use their 

green waste at home  to make bio enzyme and use that for house  cleaning rather than chemical products. 

At the end of this lecture all the present faculties as well as students took the oath to save water and 

encourage our near and dear to save water. This lecture was organised under the able guidance of 

Principal Dr. Karamjit Kaur . Ms. Renu Gupta, Ms. Navjit kaur and Ms. Poonam Sharma were organizers of 

this event.  
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